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Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

My name is Ray Brooks and I am the Plant Manager for the Marathon Petroleum Company Refinery in
Robinson, Illinois. I’ve been with Marathon for 29 years and have worked at Robinson for six years with the
last two years being in my current capacity. I’m writing to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources
Company, LLC and its request to extend the deadline for upgrading its power stations to meet new state
emission standards.

The Ameren Energy Resources Company, [[C (AER) Newton has long played a vital role in our economy. The
company provides hundreds well-paying jobs for the state and the property tax it generates goes toward local
public services, like our schools, parks and libraries. In today’s challenging economy and high unemployment,
we need all the help we can get.

I understand the necessity of regulating power plant emissions in the state. But unfortunately, AER does not
have the ability to make the costly capital investments needed for the pollution control equipment at this

time. If AER were to make the upgrades under the existing deadline, it would have no other choice but to shut
down some of its power stations.

The bottom line is that if the Newton Energy Center closes, it would have a devastating impact on this area of
southern Illinois. In addition to the jobs that they provide, they also provide very important electrical power
for the area The Ameren-Newton facility is a very important nd valued supplier to the Marathon Refinery in

Robinson, Illinois.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. It simply asks for more time to meet the
required limits in the future years while voluntarily reducing its emissions below what is required today — a
win-win for everybody..

We need the Newton Energy Center. For the sake of our community and its people, please support AER’s
petition for an extension.

Sincerely,

Ray %looks
Illinois Refining Division Manager
Marathon Petroleum Company [P


